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A charitable limited company registered in England and Wales, company number 9696059 

           18th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers 
 
 

 

Attitude to Learning 

  
Here at The Warriner School our 'Attitude to Learning' strategy has been designed to develop a 
consistent and positive behaviour culture, that supports a safe and calm learning environment; high 
standards and expectations that permeate through all aspects of school life (as acknowledged by Ofsted 
last term) and reinforces our 3Rs – Responsible, Respectful, and Ready. Indeed, we are constantly 
reviewing our systems and structures to support positive relationships, conduct and high standards. 
  
From January 15th 2024 (Term 3) we are moving to an after-school Monday detention for D5s, and this 
will be supervised by a member of the senior leadership team. This is to hopefully reduce the escalation 
of missed detentions and support the prioritising of education.  The Pastoral staff will of course continue 
to put in supportive strategies to prevent students ever reaching this stage because to get a D5 is of a 
serious nature. The duration of the detention will be from 3pm until 4:30pm, and communication will be 
sent to both students and their families. Therefore, we would ask that you support us by ensuring that if 
your child ever receives a D5, they attend this sanction to support our attitude to learning and our 
school culture. 
 

I wish you a restful holiday. 
  
Best wishes 

  
Miss Lotty Keys 
Senior Assistant Headteacher, Pastoral and Conduct. 
 


